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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

14 August, 2014 

I have the pleasure to enclose herewith a letter by the Co-Chairs of the Intergovernmental 

Committee of Experts on Sustainable Development Financing, H. E. Mr. Pertti Majanen and 
H.E. Mr. Mansur Muhtar, submitting the Report adopted by the Committee at the eighth 

meeting of its fifth session on 8 August, 2014, for consideration and appropriate action by the 
General Assembly, in accordance with paragraphs 255 to 257 of the Annex of resolution 
66/288. 

As requested by the Co-Chairs, the Report of the Committee will be issued as a document of 
the Sixty-ninth session of the General Assembly, under the relevant agenda item(s), for 

consideration and appropriate action in the context ofthe Post-20 15 Development Agenda. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives 
and Permanent Observers 
to the United Nations 

New York 

John W. Ashe 


